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Comments: I am a resident of Yellow Pine and also own a business there The Yellow Pine Tavern. I am very

concerned about your plans to close off roads along the South Fork of the Salmon River. I have gone from

Krassel Ranger station via Atv on the back trail to Buckhorn Bar a beautiful and easily ridden trail I am 72 years

old and now handicapped. Unable to walk as I used to please don't cut off my access to the back country. Money

doesn't need to be spent on upkeep of these back trails just don't block them off with rocks and gates. 

As I drive along the South Fork it is very busy with folks enjoying their National Forest. Please don't deny them

access. Those folks drive into Yellow Pine and keep my business going. Buckhorn Outfitters a local business,

also needs access to their hunting area along the South Fork. They and their clients also give me business. I

can't see how use of the forest could do any more damage than your let it burn policy does. Just let us enjoy as

we have all of these past years


